First Church of the Nazarene
2056 E. WaBasH, FRANKFORT, INDIANA 46041
765-654-6387 / Fax 765-654-7336

December 1, 2005

To Whom it May Concern:

We recently took possession of our new Community Life Center which was built by
the T&W Corporation. The process from beginning to end has been a pleasure. The
men involved, Kurt Williams, Bryan Crostreet and Bob Thompson, as well as their
crew, did everything they could to make the process easy.

We are pleased with the quality of the structure and the follow up to address the
normal fine-tuning that must be done on all projects.

Bob Thompson, the on-site manager, was especially helpful in working with our
volunteers and his expertise has been invaluable as we continue with our part of the
project.

The sub-contractors they suggested have been top quality as well.

I highly recommend T&W and will definitely use them on any future projects.
Sincerely,

Ko 24 §ly

Rev. Ed Eby



